COMMUNITY

Tackling Numbers with MBNA Showcase Game

Durham University

Ladies Development Day

Morpeth RDP Back Play



Congratulations Blyth RFC

A voluntary group from Blyth have been rewarded for 26 years of hard work with the Queen's Award for Voluntary Service.

Blyth Youth Rugby is among 112 organisations around the country to get the honour, which is classed as being the equivalent of the MBE for voluntary service.

At a presentation event at Alnwick Castle on Wednesday night, representatives from the club received a certificate signed by the Queen, and an exclusive commemorative crystal.

The club received the award for promoting participation in sporting activities for school children

Blyth Youth Rugby chairman Max Proud accepted the award on behalf of the club from the Duchess of Northumberland. On presenting the award the Duchess said: "It is a huge honour for me to

present the Queens Award to Blyth Youth Rugby who are a perfect example of great voluntary work, which is a huge benefit to the community." Melanie Magee, Newcastle Falcons Community Foundation manager, who

was also in attendance at the reception, said: "It is very pleasing to see Blyth being rewarded for their hard work over the years and for the fantastic Youth section that they have developed. "The Foundation very much enjoy working with the volunteers and

players to enable them to achieve their aims and ambitions and we look forward to building upon the relationship we have formed. We are delighted that many members of the Club are at the game this evening and I hope you will join me in congratulating them at half time when they are re-presented with this special award.



HUGE Group deal prices start from as little at £5 for jumors

